
 

 
 
PSBA/Notice-178                                                                            October 7, 2024 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
SOURCE CODE REVIEW, AND VULNERABILITY & PENETRATION TESTING  

CERTIFICATION STANDARDS 
 
Respected Members, 
 
This is with reference to the request received from some vendors pertaining to an extension in time for the 
submission of Source Code Review, and Vulnerability & Penetration Testing Certification. 
 
In view of the above, please note that PSX has extended the deadline for submission of the undertaking and the 
confirmation certificate to October 21, 2024. 
 
You are kindly advised to cooperate and timely submit the requisite information within the extended timeline. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
_________sd____________ 
AKBER ALI 
Officer - Secretariat 
 
 
Copy to: 
 
1. PSBA Website 
 
 


